Teacher of  Mathematics 
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The Mathematics Department are looking for a dynamic and inspiring teacher to join a strong and experienced team. The position will offer the right candidate an opportunity to be part of a large successful mathematics department. 

This is an exciting time for the Mathematics department where we look forward to developing our curriculum to inspire and motivate all students within a changing world.

We offer high level continuing professional development, with an emphasis on developing career pathways. 

The Challenge

· Help drive learning and teaching to outstanding.

· Encourage greater diversity of learning and teaching approaches to suit the needs of different learners.

· Champion the contextualisation of mathematics and learning outside the classroom.

The Mathematics Department

Head of Department; Mrs A Read
The Mathematics Department at Bramhall is an effective and coherent team within a large comprehensive school. Results are consistently well above national figures and students progress well. 2017 results were very good with 62% of students attaining at grades 5+ and 80% of students attaining grades at 4+. Our progress 8 figure for Maths was above average at +0.2.
The department has an experienced team of eight full-time teachers and one member of SLT line manages both English and Maths together.  Teaching staff have their own classroom to use to promote learning within the mathematics department.
All classrooms are equipped with interactive whiteboards and visualisers.
Opportunities and Support

The department has successfully supported colleagues new to Bramhall High School and has an exemplary NQT programme. We offer a very supportive environment for a new entrant to the profession whilst providing excellent career development within a forward thinking department.
Supporting Learning at BHS
Students are supported to succeed as ‘Professional Learners’ by a highly capable and dedicated non-teaching team.  All Heads of Year provide based support to help remove barriers to learning to facilitate teaching and learning.  Our provision for our SEND students is a strength of the school and enables students to access the curriculum and develop their own learning.


